

CHEKE CHA MBUNDA CULTURAL CEREMONY N.E.C. EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE

P.O. BOX 910045 TEL: +260977333394 / +260977451649 / +260966540337 MONGU

20th August, 2015.

OFFICE OF THE NGAMBELA, SAA SIKALO KUTA, P.O. Box 910284, LIMULUNGA DISTRICT.

Dear Sir,

INVITATION TO MBUNDA CULTURAL CEREMONY

The above mentioned subject matter refers.

We kindly write to inform you that the Mbunda Speaking people will be having their Traditional Ceremony from 25th to 26th September, 2015 at Mushuwa Palace in Nan'oko Area, Limulunga District.

Just like any other Traditional Ceremony, this ceremony will mainly showcase the rich and most importantly display artifacts of historical value that were used to sustain the livelihood of the Mbunda population.

In view of the above, I humbly write to inform and invite you and your entourage to this ceremony.

Your favourable response in this regard will be highly appreciated.

Yours faithfully,

Morgan Limande

allen

National Executive Committee Vice Chairperson

Mrs. Charity Mary Mbangu

Secretary